
June Note from Grant&Hali 2023 

Beloved, 

As you're reading this note, we are already in Israel focused on all the events surrounding the unity of the 
prayer and the missions movement with Israeli  leadership on the Southern Steps and other meetings.  

This month’s Latest Message and Latest Prayer Message are focused around the Is. 62 Fast and 
Southern Steps event on Pentecost Sunday. Please click here for the Latest Teaching Message and here 
for the Latest Prayer Message. 

We will report back to you in our summer note when we return to the States. 

Please keep us in prayer during this time. 

Lots of love in Yeshua, 
and for His Glory, 

Reconnecting Ministries.            

Romans911.org

https://reconnectingministries.org/latest-teaching/
https://reconnectingministries.org/latest-prayer-message/

